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Release Highlights 2.6.7

Rapattoni Magic-Cloud AMS 2.6.7 is coming soon! This exciting new version will give your
association access to the enhancements listed below.

The following enhancements have been implemented in version 2.6.7:
* NEW! Option to Cancel a Class and Issue a Partial Refund for Members Who
Registered for Multiple Classes
* NEW! Fields Added to Class Registration Export

NEW! Option to Cancel a Class and Issue a Partial Refund for Members Who
Registered for Multiple Classes

Previously, if a member registered for multiple classes and wanted to cancel one of them, the user
would need to cancel all registrations attached to the receipt and re-register for the correct classes.
With this enhancement, association staff will now have the option to remove individual classes from a
receipt and receive a refund for that class instead of credit.

NEW! Fields Added to Class Registration Form Export

New Bill Type and Status fields have been added to the available list of fields from the Cloud AMS Export
Manager. These new fields allow users to run exports that include Bill Type and member association
status attached to registration details.

Please note that Bill Type and Status are determined by the primary association. If there is no primary
association, the fields will be blank.

As always, if you have any questions on these features or any other programs or processes in Rapattoni
Magic-Cloud AMS, please don’t hesitate to reach out to our support team at 1-866-730-7115 or via
email to support@rapattoni.com.
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Rapattoni Magic-Cloud AMS Maintenance Report
2.6.7

This report is designed to inform Cloud AMS key contacts of software maintenance items. Please note
that this report may not be a complete list and that items affecting only one Cloud AMS customer may
not be included in this report.

The following maintenance items have been implemented in version 2.6.7.
Accounting

e Asaresult of recent changes made by NAR, the NRDS Settlement Import utility has been
updated to match the corresponding file type that is provided by NAR. This includes
updated instructional text for using the NRDS Settlement Import utility.

Member Portal

e Character authentication has been added to the personal information page on the
Member Portal. With this change, users will only be able to enter characters related to a
website address in the website field, preventing users from incorrectly adding an email
address.

e Previously, new account email notifications were not being sent to staff members when
using the original member application setup. This issue has been resolved and staff
members will now be notified appropriately when new accounts have been created.

e Asaresult of a recent update, the billing group address field was inadvertently removed
from the receipt header. This issue has been fixed so that the address field displays
properly on the receipt.

e When receiving a receipt that was processed through the Member Portal, the registered
trademark symbol was not displaying correctly in all appropriate areas of the receipt.
This has been fixed and the registered trademark symbol now displays properly on all
receipts generated from the Member Portal.



